
1

Lou Mansolillo

From: Dave Malone <post85dave@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 22, 2025 10:57 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: House Bill Number 5043

Good morning  Committee Clerk Louis Mansolillo. 
I am writing to express my solid support for House Bill Number 5043 and urge it be voted for . I feel 
this bill is in the best interests and well being of Rhode Island Veterans. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
 
David Malone 
Commander, American Legion RI 


